
MIAMI BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

NO .. LTC# 004-201~. LEITER TO COMMISSION 

TO: Mayor Philip Levine and Members 

FROM: Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager 

DATE: 01/03/2014 

SUBJECT: Feeding South Florida with Congr swoman Debbie Wasserman Schultz 

The purpose of Letter to Commission (LTC) is to provide information of an upcoming 
event with Congresswoman Debbie Wasserman Schultz. 

On September 3, 2013, the City of Miami Beach, in conjunction with Congresswoman 
Debbie Wasserman Schultz and Feeding South Florida, hosted an event that provided 
food to over 800 food insecure residents. The Mayor, Commissioners, and 
Administrative Staff, alongside the Congresswoman, all took part in distributing food to 
these residents. 

Due to its great success, the Congresswoman has asked the City of Miami Beach to 
host another Feeding South Florida event. 

On January 21, 2014, the City will be distributing food to Miami Beach residents who are 
food insecure. This event will take place at the North Shore Bandshell on 7275 Collins 
Avenue from 9:00am to 11:30 am. Distribution will begin at 10:00 am. We invite the 
Commission to join us for this Feeding South Florida event. 

For additional information please contact Marcia Monserrat. 
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